
 

 
 

Student Support 
 

 

During Quarantine 
 

 
In the unfortunate event of a temporary quarantine due to COVID-19, SDIRC staff is committed 

to supporting your child during their time of absence. 

 
Communication with your student's teachers during this time is vital to ensuring your student 

has the support needed to be successful. In accordance with Rule 6AER21-21, F.A.C., your 

student's teacher will make all assignments and curriculum available to keep your student 

progressing in their coursework. Teachers will continue to be available to answer questions your 

student may have during their time of absence. As a reminder, all SDIRC students have access 

to a wide variety of curriculum materials and resources available through their Classlink 

account. 

 
In addition to the teachers, each school has an Instructional Advocate that will be available to 

answer questions you may have about your student’s coursework should the teacher be 

unavailable. 

 
School Instructional Advocate Helpline 

Beachland Karen Whelan 772-564-3344 
 Citrus Kimberly Rahal 772-978-8368 

Dodgertown Kristen Racine 772-564-4102 

Fellsmere Annie Arce 772-564-6076 

Glendale Rene Koppelman 772-978-8058 
 Indian River Academy Emily Odom 772-564-5437 

Liberty Pamela Ash 772-564-5281 

Osceola Natalie Ern 772-564-5824 

Pelican Island Jeramy Keen 772-564-6496 

Rosewood Lisa Ross 772-564-3894 

Sebastian Elementary Sharon Klein 772-978-8197 

Treasure Coast Susan Del Tufo 772-978-8507 

Vero Beach Elementary Sarah Van Brimmer 772-564-4542 

Gifford Middle Tisa Blidgen 772-564-3639 

Oslo Middle Brandi Byrd 772-564-4045 

Sebastian River Middle Kelly Ward 772-564-5202 

Storm Grove Middle Dawn Duchemin 772-564-6406 

Sebastian River High School James Thimmer 772-564-4385 

Vero Beach High School Dr. David Erickson 772-564-5501 

ACE Dariyall Brown 772-564-6242 

Wabasso Christopher Kohlstedt 772-978-8002 
 
 
 
 

If you need additional support, please contact the Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum and 

Instruction, Richard Myhre at 772-564-3014 or  Richard.Myhre@indianriverschools.org 

mailto:Richard.Myhre@indianriverschools.org

